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 George Michael 

Willans

OBJ2016/4083/P 29/09/2016  17:27:42 We really do wish to object to this proposed extension. We believe that work has already started at this 

property. We have lived with building work in our immediate vicinity for over 2 years. No 61, 65 and 

67, all right opposite our flat, have all had basement excavations done. We have had to endure noise 

pollution, ie drilling, transporting of the earth from the ground, grab lorries ( taking up several parking 

spaces), hammering, shouting workmen from 7am till late. We have had enough. In addition No 46 and 

no 48 have had major building works done over the last year.  Not to forget Flat 1, 44 GT, 2-3 years 

ago spent 3 months drilling into the ground to give the flat increased ceiling height.  It would be greatly 

appreciated if the Council could look at all that is going in this area and take some control. Thanks.
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